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01 January 2022

Our dream for 2022 is that true leaders will take concrete steps to make the world more sustainable. Despite the pandemic that we have still not beaten, we
should not lose sight of thepressing and global need to tackle the climate problem.

We dream of decisiveness, of people who trust one another and of collaborations which yield mutual inspiration for creative and original solutions. We dream
of a real, sustainable
impact brought about through daring initiatives.

In the INGENIUM group, we look forward to the undoubtedly exciting challenges that you would like to tackle with us. More specifically, we also want to work
with you, with full conviction and in a daring entrepreneurial partnership on economically feasible and sustainable solutions in the built environment.

In any case, we wish you boundless enthusiasm, positive energy and the resilience to make 2022 a healthy, happy and meaningful year.

Heartfelt wishes for the New Year
ir. Nicolas Vyncke - CEO
and the entire Ingenium group
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